
FERMANAGH AND OMAGH DISTRICT COUNCIL 

Notice of conclusion of audit 

In accordance with the Local Government (Accounts and Audit) Regulations (Northern Ireland) 

2015, notice is given that the audit of the accounts for the year ended 31 March 2018 has 

been concluded by the local government auditor.  

Any member of the public may –  

(a) Inspect and make copies of the statement of accounts (or any part of them) prepared 

by the Council; 

(b) Inspect and make copies of (or any part of them) any report made to the Council by 

the local government auditor; 

(c) Require copies of any such statement or report (or any part thereof) to be delivered to 

him/her on payment of £10 for each copy. 

 

The above documents may be inspected at either: 

 

Townhall   The Grange 

2 Townhall Street  Mountjoy Road 

Enniskillen   Omagh 

Co Fermanagh  Co Tyrone 

BT74 7BA   BT79 7BL 

 

Between the hours of 9.00am and 4.15pm Monday to Friday. 

 

The statements of accounts may also be downloaded from the Council’s website at 

www.fermanaghomagh.com 

 

Dated this 27th day of September 2018 

 

Brendan Hegarty 

Chief Executive 

 

http://www.fermanaghomagh.com/

